
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 Homework and Stone Age 
 

Dear Parents  
 
As part of our History and Science work on the Stone Age and Rocks and Soils, we are 
having a Stone Age Day, which will take place on Wednesday 15th November. We intend 
to have a go at hunting and gathering, testing rocks and soils and investigating and making 
our own fossils.  
 
 
On this day, we would like the children to dress up as a Stone Age person or an 
archaeologist. Please see the costume ideas below for inspiration. If dressing up as a 
Stone Age person, your child could wear anything with animal print, ideally no bright 
colours. If dressing up as an archaeologist your child could wear anything related to 
dinosaurs/bones, or even jeans, wellie boots and a plain t shirt. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In addition to this, over the half term holiday we would like the children to create a Stone 
Age project. They could make a model of Stonehenge, a poster, a fact file, some cave 
drawings or a painting. We will be awarding certificates to everyone who tries their 
personal best. The projects need to be brought into school by Friday 3rd November.   
 
We hope you have an enjoyable half-term break and are looking forward to another exciting 
half term in Year 3! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
The Year 3 team 


